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To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H5436
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I oppose H5436, the Assault Weapons Ban.  We don’t need any more gun laws that punish only law-abiding citizens.  
Criminals don’t care about laws. The way this bill defines an “”assault weapon” is ridiculous and includes very old rifles 
considered Curios and Relics! 
 
Please vote “No” on Bill H5436 
 
David Ricks 


